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Items of Information:
● Transfers-NONE at this time
● Montana has now been awarded the GEAR UP Grant due to the amazing efforts & input from 

our Board of Trustees & Student Advocates (Callie Wood & Trysten Hannon) who attended 
NAFIS in September!  Way to go BPS students and Trustees!

Upcoming Events:
● Regular Board Meeting-October 30th at BHS Noon and 5:00 p.m. Boardroom
● BPS Wellness Day-November 1st (Remote Learning Day for Students)
● Family-Teacher Conferences-November 5 & 7 from 4:00-7:00 PM
● No School-November 8, 2024
● Regular Board Meeting-November 12th at 5:00 p.m. Boardroom


